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I am writing to ask you to support this measure because the presence of beavers in 

central and eastern Oregon will very likely lead to storage of alluvial water with 

resulting enhancement of the water supply to support the flora and fauna in the area, 

rather than loss of the water due to run-off.  I understand  that any relocation will 

have to be done by people who understand the beavers' needs and will choose 

locations where the beavers are most likely to survive and multiply.  I consider the 

work of this committee of utmost importance to the State of Oregon and I thank you 

for your efforts to preserve our environment. 

 

 


